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We would appreciate your consideration of the revised enclosed manuscript, entitled 

“Regenerative medicine using dental pulp stem cells for liver diseases.” 

for publication in the Editorial article of World Journal of Gastrointestinal 

Pharmacology and Therapeutics. 

This is a review article responding to your request. We are showing personal ID 

00053111 according your suggestion. Our apology for delay of submission because our 

given due date was August 28, 2016. 

We revised the manuscript according to reviewer’s suggestions. Added parts are 

shown in red in the text. 

We confirm that the content of this manuscript has not been published or submitted 

for publication elsewhere. We also do not have any commercial affiliation or 

consultancy that could be construed as a conflict of interest. 

 

If you need more information, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward 

to hearing from you. 
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Department of Internal Medicine, School of Life Dentistry at Niigata, The Nippon 

Dental University.   
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